ECTL Sponsorship Opportunity for:

The Grading Conference
June 13th -15th, 2024 | 9am-4pm MST | Online

The Ellbogen Center for Teaching & Learning invites
members of our campus community to apply for
sponsorship to the 2024 Grading Conference.

The Grading Conference is a place where faculty join
together to learn about grading practices that best
support student learning, promote diversity, equity and
inclusion in the classroom, and enhance student and
faculty classroom experiences. Now in its fifth year, the
purpose of the conference is to support instructors as
they strive to challenge traditional grading practices that
have been shown to be damaging to students and their
learning.

The ECTL will sponsor 20 participants to attend this
online conference. Participants will be chosen on a first
come, first serve basis.

Please apply here or follow the QR code by JUNE 11TH,
2024.
https://uwyo.sjcl.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1WU3uYrQ
gsc3aNU

Questions/Assistance - please contact Heather Webb
Springer (hwebbl®uwyo.edu) or Christi Boggs
(cboggs@uwyo.edu).

ATLN3Y354(

For more information on The Grading Conference:
https://thegradingconference.com/

Funding provided by the ECTL's Assessment and
Online and Digital Learning divisions.
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